
Third Quarter, 2011
Dear Praying Friend,

My July speaking schedule is always 
marked with a meeting in Easley, SC 
at the Morningstar Independent 
Baptist Church, where David 
Ellenburg is pastor. We had a 
wonderful missions conference. 

You see, the couple I mentioned to 
you in my first quarter prayer letter 
is from this church. They are Leslie 
and Amy Bourdess. They surrendered 
to God’s calling to Cordova, Alaska. Following the missions conference, I returned to 
Morningstar for the missionary interview. A delegation of men from World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Missions (pictured above) came to conduct the interview. They were 
approved, and became our 99th family.

In September, we interviewed the 100th family with our missions agency. They are the 
Fittros, missionaries to Honduras. They are sent out by North Valley Baptist Church in 
Santa Clara, CA. 

I spoke to the missionary families of the Armed Forces Baptist Missions at their family 
week. It was a blessing to touch the hearts and lives of those who serve America’s finest. 
The meeting coincided with the tragic helicopter crash that killed many Navy S.E.A.L.s. It 
was a timely reminder of the brevity of life and the necessity of missions work amongst 
the military.

I also spoke in a missions conference at 
Faith Baptist Church in Maxwell, 
Indiana. Pictured at the left is their  
pastor, Larry Groves. He will be 
traveling with me to Burma in 2012, 
along with Barry Goodman and Danny 
Whetstone; we are going to train 60 
church planters. Please pray, as my 
expenses will be about $3000.00.

Thank you for being our lifeline,
John M. O'Malley
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